Brett Klein

From: Zach Druen <

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 1:05 PM
To: Brett Klein

Subject: Bid Proposal - Jerome Town Hall

Hello, we hope this email finds you well.
Below you will find a bid proposal on the floor repair project at the Jerome Town Hall.

February 10th, 2023

Brett Klein

Jerome Town Hall

928-634-7943

Maple Wood Floor Repair & Finish
Completed by: Zach Druen, (Druens' Customs)
928-202-9408

Scope of work:
The project will include a repair phase in which the damaged pieces of maple wood flooring will be removed and

replaced.
Following the repairs will be the sanding process which includes a progressive sanding and a 220 grit finish.

The conclusion of the project will be an industrial, 3 stage, polycrylic finish. The finish type (semi gloss or high gloss) is to
be determined in the field.

If any portion of the scope of work is to be adjusted or changed, then the total bid amount will be renegotiated to reflect
the additional work required.

Total Bid Amount:
This bid total reflects an inclusion of all labor and materials required to complete the above scope of work

$12,000

Start date:
Start date is currently pending and in negotiation with the client, based on Jerome Town Hall and Contractor availability.

Current projection is the second half of April, 2023.

For any questions or clarifications, please contact Zach Druen at 928-202-9408. We look forward to working with you in
the near future.

Kind regards,
Zach



